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March 2020 Newsletter 
 

Grace Day Care 

Grace Education Ministries 

615 N. 22nd Street Lafayette, Indiana 47904 

www.gracedaycare.net      765-447-2204     gdc@lafgraceumc.org 

Like us on Facebook to stay in touch with classroom events and special reminders. 

Registration for Fall 2020-2021 

We are currently accepting registration for next fall. If your child will be returning 

to Grace in August 2020 the annual registration fee of $50.00 per child or $75.00 

per child that will attend Readiness. All registration fees will be applied to your 

accounts and will need to be paid by March 1st.  

Children that are 4 by August 1st will be dual enrolled (included in your Day Care 

tuition) in Day Care/Readiness and attend the Monday, Wednesday, Friday 

afternoon class.  

Children 3 by August 1st can enroll in Readiness for the Tuesday, Thursday morning 

class for a separate monthly fee of $110.00. Register soon as classes are quickly 

filling up. 

GEM Sunday 

April 19, 2020 at the 10:45 service. All children and staff are honored by the 

congregation. The children will be singing a few chapel songs and the staff will be 

recognized. We hope you can come! Arrive by 10:30 and gather in the downstairs 

chapel next to Room O 

Parent Conferences  

We will schedule parent conferences the last week in April. Sign-up sheets will be 

available soon.  

Parent Reminders 

*Sign your child in/out daily. This is a requirement by law. 

* Tuition is due every Monday, for families paying weekly. If you pay monthly, 

tuition is due on the 15th to avoid a late fee. Please remember payments must be 

made in advance for the corresponding weeks/months. 

*Please keep your child home if they have been ill or given fever reducing 

medication in the last 24 hours. 

*Grace closes promptly at 5:30 p.m. A $1.00 per minute will be charged for late 

pick up and is added to your account automatically. 

     

Upcoming Events 

Chapel: Wednesdays 

Soccer shots: Thursdays 

Crouching Tigers: Tuesdays 

TCPL: 3/3 

Wear green day: 3/17 

Florist visit: 3/30 

WLFI Visit: 3/19 

Family Engagement 

STEM Activity. Create an object 

made from natural materials such 

as stick, etc. Due: 3/20 

Spring Break 

Spring break is 3/23-3/27. No 

Readiness. Grace open regular 

schedule. Please let us know if your 

schedule will alter this week. 

Staff Celebrations 

Happy birthday to Ms. Amber, Ms. 

Sydney, Ms. Rachael & Ms. Chloe! 

Happy 6-year Anniversary to Ms. 

Amber! 

Staff Update 

Mrs. Caitlyn began her new 

chapter of parenthood as a stay at 

home mom, her last day was 

February 28, 2020. We welcome Ms. 

Chloe, as our new floating teacher 

assistant. 
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